## THE JASON MACCULLOUGH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP

This scholarship was initiated by the Dartmouth Boys & Girls Club in Memoriam of Jason MacCullough, a past member of the Club who had his life tragically cut short in the summer of 1999.

It is the hope that we not forget Jason, his accomplishments and his dreams in the wake of this tragedy. It is always disturbing when someone's life is taken, but especially when they are so young and with so much POTENTIAL.

We believe this scholarship will enable other youth from our community to continue to strive and reach their POTENTIAL.

## **CRITERIA:**

- 1. The scholarship (\$1000) will be awarded to a graduating Dartmouth High student who has had some involvement with the Dartmouth Boys and Girls Club.
- 2. The recipient must be registered in and attend a post-secondary program (university, community college, or other training program) in the academic year immediately following high school graduation.
- 3. Candidates will be evaluated on the following (a) their involvement with the Club (b) financial need (c) academic performance.

## THE JASON MACCULLOUGH MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION

NAME:	
ADDRESS:	
PHONE:	
PLANS FOR THE NEXT SCHOOL YEAR:	
DESCRIBE YOUR INVOLVEMENT WITH THE DARTMOUTH BOYS AND GIRLS CLUB: (If you wish, you may use a separate sheet.)	

## FINANCIAL CIRCUMSTANCES:

Since <u>financial need</u> is one of the major factors to be used in granting this scholarship, would you please use the space below to tell the Scholarship Committee about your family's financial situation. Comments on such matters as: parent(s)/guardian(s)'s work situation, number of brothers & sisters, other dependents (grandparents, other children, etc.), financial obligations due to illness or other circumstances.

This information will be kept in strict confidence and will only be used for the purpose of

determining the recipient of The Jason MacCullough Memorial Scholarship. (If necessary, you may use a separate sheet.)						
pplicant's Signature:			_			
Date:	_					

Submit this application along with a DHS Official High School Transcript to DHS Student Services Department by May 15th, 2025